
 

From: Reuben James   
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 2:51 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Renovations at 32 Piccolo Wood 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

 To Whom It May Concern 

  

My name is Reuben Joseph James, and I am a resident/owner of 34 Piccolo Wood. Recently 
me and my wife Preeti Sara Varghese received the letter regarding the Minor Variance 
Application at 32 Piccolo Wood (Applic. # A-2023-0209, Ward 8) and would like to communicate 
regarding the same. 

In my opinion, this permit application should not be approved as it could cause potential conflict 
amongst neighbors due to parking issues and other issues such as neighborhood cleanliness. 
 
Bylaws are in place to maintain order and if they get approval other residents could take a 
similar approach which could have a huge impact on our neighborhood wherein it could 
deteriorate from the standards of a residential dwelling neighborhood. 

  

Regards, 

Reuben & Preeti 

 


